
August 29-31, 2023

We are finally at our first week of school! Here are some general news and notes for the
first week.

★ Reminders:
○ We do not have school Friday, September 1 and Monday, September 4.
○ We have opening service the first day of school at 9:00 am.
○ Please fill out the sheets with parent information and all about your student

before next week.
★ Chapel:

○ Our offerings for the first quarter chapel will go to Operation Go! This is
organized by Lakeside Lutheran, and it provides opportunities for the high
school students to travel to other churches to help with projects and events.

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Science we will study plants
○ Math we will review numbers
○ Christ Light we will learn about creation
○ Superkids we will review letters
○ Music we will start learning our song to sing in church Sunday, September

17th.

During our first week, we will also talk about how to show love to classmates and teachers.
We will read a story about filling each others emotional buckets with good things. As we
navigate our way through our first week, please make sure your student also eats and
sleeps well and is ready to learn. I am looking forward to a great week!

Mrs. Trimmer


